
 
 
 
 
 

CITY OF IMLAY CITY   
NOTICE 

 
The City of Imlay City DPW will be flushing hydrants to clean water mains the 
week of September 18 – 22, 2023. If discoloration of your water should occur, 
please allow the cold water to run until it clears. Thank you for your cooperation, 
and we apologize for any inconvenience.  
 
      Ed Priehs  
      DPW Superintendent 
 
 
 


